
Walking Group Breakfast 

 December 2022 at Jells Park 

(Photos and commentary courtesy Ray Binks)

 

 

 

Twenty Walking group members met at Madeline’s café in Jells Park for annual Christmas 

breakfast on Thursday 8th of December 2022. This year we chose our meals from the 

normal menu rather than the usual set menu. Everybody enjoyed their breakfast and we 

were all very pleasantly surprised by the exceptional quality of the food provided.  

Unfortunately, we had to abandon the planned short walk after breakfast due to the 

unpredictable showers. 

  
Jenny, Margaret, Barbara, Rita, Judith, Anna, Judi, Jackie 

and Ellen. 
Barry, Keith, John, Paul, Martin, Peter, Jim, John H, 

David, Ray & John M. 



  
John, Barry & Keith all looking forward to breakfast. Wow, what a smashed Avocado 
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